
Annandale High School PTSA 
 
We are pleased to present… 

The “Above & Beyond” Staff Recognition Program 

 

 
Who should you nominate? 

 

You can nominate any member of the Annandale High School staff 

who you believe has gone “Above & Beyond” on behalf of one or 
more students. Nominees can be administrators, faculty, 

guidance, custodians, safety & security, cafeteria or support staff. We 

seek nominees who have: 

 
 Provided critical support and guidance in areas such as 

academics, future plans (work, college, etc.), student self-

esteem or student overall well-being; or   
 Used an innovative approach that has had a significant 

positive impact on one or more  students; or  

 Shown a commitment to a student or group of students that 
appears to go well beyond the expectations of an individual in 

his or her position. 

 

How will awardees be selected and recognized? 
 

Members of the AHS PTSA will meet regularly to review nominations (submitted on the form 
below), and select one or more awardees each quarter. Winners will be recognized by the AHS 

community for their contributions. 
 

Annandale High School • Above & Beyond • Nomination Form 

 
Name of nominee ________________________________________ 
 
 
Nominee’s job ___________________________________________  
 
 
Your name______________________________________________  
 
 
Phone or e-mail____________________________  Date__________ 
 

 
 

1. Describe specific examples of how this person has gone above & beyond the expectations of their job on behalf of 
a student (or students).   Please give specific examples that you think will help the review committee to understand 
the full scope of your nominees’ contribution.   Please use the back of this page and additional paper as needed.  

 
 

2. Describe ways you think this person’s actions had a positive impact on the life of a student or group of students.   
Please use the back of this paper and additional paper as needed.  

 
 
Please return this form to the Annandale High School main office, or mail it to AHS PTSA, PO Box 371, Annandale,  VA 22003.   
Additional “Above & Beyond” forms are available in the main office and guidance office, and on-line at www.annandalehsptsa.org. 

Thank you for taking the time to submit   
a nomination for the  “Above & Beyond” 
award for a staff member who you believe 

has shown outstanding service beyond his 
or her job expectations on behalf of one or 

more students. We seek nominees who 
have demonstrated exceptional creativity, 

initiative and leadership, and who have 
had a major positive impact or influence 

on the lives of students. 

What is the “Above & 
Beyond” Program? 
 
“Above & Beyond” is a 

program, sponsored by the 

AHS PTSA, to recognize 
staff  members whose 

actions on behalf of a 

student or group 

of students were “Above & 
Beyond” the expectations of 

their jobs. Nominations can 

be made by students, 
parents, staff, or anyone else 

in the school community. 

email it to aboveandbeyond@annandalehsptsa.org.


